Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: David Allen [dallen@aquascienceengineers.com]
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 11:24 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Compliance Issues with Lim Property, RO #0479

Mr. Wickham,

The latest Reimbursement Request (RR) for the Lim Property was denied due to the site being
out of compliance. The case worker that reviewed the RR is Janice Nishita, her info is
listed below. When your have completed your review of the recent Aqua Science Engineers
report, dated July 9, 2012 (with a July 23, 2012 cover letter), and find that the information
is acceptable, please inform Janice that the site is back in compliance. Thank you in
advance for your consideration on this matter. Regards.

David Allen

Vice President

Aqua Science Engineers, Inc.

55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA 94526
925.820.9391 (office)

925.837.4853 (fax)

925.819.0963 (mobile)
dallen@aguascienceengineers.com

USTCF

Janice Nishita
jnishita@waterboards.ca.gov
(916) 341-5679




